
 

 
                             

 
 
 
 
 
23rd July, 2024 
 
Deputy Robert Troy T.D., 
Dail Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
Re:  PQ ref 32940/24 – Relocation of South Westmeath Hospice  
 
Dear Deputy Troy, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
representation.  I have examined the matter and outline the position below.  
 
The HSE are still in mediation with South Westmeath Hospice and cannot comment at this stage. 

I trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further 
queries in this regard. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
___________________ 
Dr Donal Fitzsimons 
Head of Service, Older Persons Services Midlands Louth Meath CHO             

Ceannasaí Seirbhisí Duine Níos Sine,     
ECSP Lár Tíre An Lú An Mhí, 
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte,                                                                                                                                                  
ECSP Lár Tíre An Lú An Mhí Oifig 
Ceantair, 
Ionad Slainte, 
An Mhuileann gCearr, 
Co. na hIarmhí 
Tel No: (044) 9395068 
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